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                                     www.manzanitafarmersmarket.com 
July 6, 2020 

 

City of Manzanita 

167 S 5th Street 

Manzanita, Oregon 97130 

 

To the honorable Mayor Mike Scott, the members of City Council, and City Manager Cynthia Alamilo: 

 

Thank you for offering to meet with us to further discuss potential changes to our operating agreement 

with the City of Manzanita. We appreciate the City’s clear support of the farmers and businesspeople in 

our community, but also recognize the uncertainty surrounding the current state of the pandemic in 

Oregon. With this in mind, we respectfully withdraw our request for a second meeting with the City 

Council on July 8.  

Sincerely, 

 
Emily Vollmer 

Manzanita Farmers Market Manager 

info@manzanitafarmersmarket.com 

503-836-3534 
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